
CCES Newsletter

Dear Coconut Creek Elementary Parents and Families, 

As March unfolds, we are excited to share with you the upcoming events and important
reminders for our Cougar Cub community. 
First and foremost, mark your calendars for Spring Break from March 25th to March
29th. It's an excellent opportunity for families to recharge and spend quality time
together. Also, note that March 21st is an Early Release Day so students will be
dismissed at 12:30 p.m. and there is no school for students on March 22nd.  
As a reminder, we provide free breakfast for all students from 8:00 a.m. to 8:20 a.m.
Please ensure your child is seated in their classroom by 8:30 a.m. to start the day off
right. With important assessments approaching, timely attendance is crucial. Let's work
together to ensure our students are prepared and present for success. 
Our February PAW party was a roaring success! Our mascot, the Cougar Cub, made a
special appearance, adding to the excitement. Stay tuned as our students will have the
opportunity to name our beloved mascot through a voting process. 
Looking ahead, our next PAW Party is scheduled for March 20th. We're always on the
lookout for volunteers to join us in celebrating the hard work and achievements of our
students. Encourage your child to complete their iReady reading and math lessons for a
chance to participate! 

We hope everyone has a restful and enjoyable time with family and friends during
Spring Break! 

Sincerely,  

Dr. Miron & Ms. Futscher  

Issue No. | March 2024

Coconut Creek Elementary School
500 Northwest 45th Avenue

Coconut Creek, Florida 33066
754.322.5800

A note from Administration:



Calendar of  Events for  March

March 4 Nation School Social Worker Week

Grades 3rd-5th Unit 6 Writing Assessment

March 5

March 6 MODS Planetarium - 5th Grade

March 7

Reading Across America Week - College Shirt Day

Reading Across America Week - Silly Sock Day

Reading Across America Week - Sports Shirt Day

Reading Across America Week - Cultural Clothes Day

March 8 KG-2 Unit 6 Reading Assessment

Reading Across America Week - Character Dress Up Day

March 11 KG-2 Unit 6 Writing Assessment
Kindergarten Round Up - 9 am

March 12 5th Grade Science Middle-of-Year

March 13 MODS Planetarium - 1st Grade

March 14 MODS Planetarium - 2nd Grade

MODS Planetarium - 3rd GradeMarch 15

MODS Planetarium - 4th GradeMarch 19

Schol Advisory Council Meeting at 2:40 p.m.

March 18 5th Grade A.M. Math Camp

P.A.W. PARTYMarch 20

Early Release - Dismissal at 12:30 p.m.

No School - Teacher Planning Day

March 21

March 21

March 25 - 29 Spring Break



Bus Transportation: Register to Ride

If you are a bus rider, you must register at:
https://www.browardschools.com/register2ride

Attendance
Attendance matters at Coconut Creek Elementary. Regular attendance is a key
factor in a child's academic success. Regular attendance is when a student
attends more than 95% of the academic school year; this may include up to 8
absences in a 180-day school year. Please use the school calendar that all
vacations are planned around school days. We understand that exceptions may
arise, but attendance is key to strong student success, and we appreciate your
partnership!

News from the Front Office

*** Parents, please remember class instruction begins at 8:30 am., if your
child arrives after 8:30 am, they are tardy and missing valuable material. ***

https://www.browardschools.com/register2ride


Item Drop Policy
Please be aware of our “item” drop-off policy for
the 2023/2024 school year. We will accept
items up until 9:30 AM daily. Items may include
lunches, water bottles, snacks, projects,
homework, etc. This policy was established to
minimize the disruptions to our academic day
and ensure extra safety on campus. We thank
you in advance for your cooperation. If you
have any questions, please contact Dr. Miron.

See Something, Say Something - Submit a tip easily via our anonymous
FortifyFL app. Provide as much detail as you can including names of people
involved, physical descriptions, school name, social media handles, etc.
Download the app or visit https://www.getfortifyfl.com/   for more
information.

Broward Schools has transitioned to the Plain Language Emergency protocol.
This language will be used to conduct our monthly safety drills and in the
event of an emergency.

SaferWatch is a web-based and mobile app system that allows users to
report an incident as they see it happening or submit a tip later. It also
provides real-time communication during a situation. Visit
https://www.saferwatchapp.com/  for more information.

Entering the Front Office
When visiting Coconut Creek Elementary, ALL
VISITORS AND GUESTS MUST SHOW THEIR ID to
the camera before entering the front office.

Step 1: Press the doorbell to the left of the office
door.
Step 2: Hold your identification 3 or 4 inches
away from the domed camera.
Step 3: Wait to be buzzed into the office.
Step 4: YOU DID IT!

Safety Updates:

Student Birthday Policy
In order to honor instructional time, birthday
celebrations are not permitted. Parents may
drop off cupcakes and drinks to the front
office. The front office will contact the teacher
upon arrival. We appreciate your cooperation.

Volunteer Application
If you are interested in volunteering, please be
sure you have registered on the following
website. This application must be completed
every year.

https://www.browardschools.com/volunteer

https://www.getfortifyfl.com/
https://www.saferwatchapp.com/
https://www.browardschools.com/volunteer


Hello CCES Families,

This month, we are diving into the wonderful world of Self-Control. Learning about Self-Control helps
us make better decisions, manage our emotions, and achieve our goals. It's an important skill that we
can practice every day.

What is Self-Control? Self-control is like having a superpower! It means being able to stop and think
before we act. It's choosing to do what we know is right even when we really want to do something
else. This month, we'll explore how self-control helps us in school, with our friends, and even when
we're at home.

Books We Love
- Clark the Shark by Bruce Hale: Join Clark as he learns to control his enthusiasm and consider others'
feelings.

- My Mouth is a Volcano by Julia Cook: This book teaches us about managing our impulses, especially
when we have something important to say.

- Llama Llama Time to Share by Anna Dewdney: Llama Llama learns about the importance of patience
and waiting for a turn.

Quick Tips
- Encourage your child to take deep breaths when they feel upset or excited.
- Help them set achievable goals and celebrate when they reach them.
- Model self-control in your own actions and decision-making.

We hope this month's focus on self-control will inspire our students to become masters of their own
actions and emotions. Thank you for your continued support in helping our children grow into
responsible and thoughtful individuals.

Warm regards,
Mrs. Laura Taliaferro "Mrs. T"
Elementary School Counselor

Individuals with disabilities requesting accommodations under the Americans with
Disabilities Act Amendments Act of 2008, (ADAAA) may call Equal Educational

Opportunities/ADA Compliance Department at 754-321-2150 or email

mailto:eeo@browardschools.com


MATHMATH
This month in mathematics we will be focusing on increasing student collaboration within
the math block! We are working as a staff to purposefully plan for opportunities where
students are exploring mathematical thinking and reasoning through vocabulary building,
partner work, math performance tasks, and interactive ways of checking for understanding
throughout each lesson. We want math to be hands-on and fun! 

Students completed their midyear iReady diagnostic assessment, and we have used this
recent data to ensure we are focusing our instruction to meet individual needs through
daily small group instruction in the classroom. Teachers have completed their data analysis
to know individual student growth and progress. Feel free to reach out to your student's
teacher to see how and what you can do to partner with us in order to provide your student
with the best opportunity for math achievement! We need and appreciate a strong parent
partnership! 

There are lots of neat opportunities to help support our mathematics instructional focus at
home, too! As students begin to learn about measurement and geometric reasoning in
class, families can support student learning in fun ways right at home whether it's taking a
walk around the neighborhood to look for shapes in building structures and nature,
measuring and weighing items around the house, cooking a recipe with measuring cups and
spoons, or designing a shoebox diorama, creating a garden bed, or rearranging furniture to
freshen up the look of a family room or bedroom all while taking measurements to ensure a
proper fit! I encourage you to have fun, be creative, and put classroom math skills to
practical use in the real world! 

         Math Joke: What did the math teacher say after standing outside in the cold? 
         ---I am numb brrrrr! 😉

Jessica Johnston
Math Coach 



READINGREADING



This month in social studies our students are participating in an Art & Essay competition.
Grades K-2 will be creating an original art piece that shows why it's important to
remember and honor the diverse histories in the Florida Mandates. Artworks may explore
the resilience, struggles, triumphs, and contributions of African American History,
Holocaust History, Asian American and Pacific Islander History, Hispanic Contributions to
the United States, and Women's Contributions to the United States. 

Grades 3-5 will create an essay that considers the Florida Mandates, such as African
American History, Holocaust History, Asian American and Pacific Islander History,
Hispanic Contributions, and Women's Contributions to the US—considering how
individuals and communities can ensure that this history is remembered and shared for
future generations. Each teacher will select 3 pieces of original student work to submit at
the district level. All student work samples will be on display at our upcoming Arts &
Culture Blast Night on April 17th from 5:45-7:30 pm. We hope you mark your calendars
now so you can join us for this fun event! 

In March, Social Studies instruction will highlight Florida Day on March 3rd, Medal of
Honor Day on March 25th, and focus on Women's Contributions and History. Our students
can look forward to fun, engaging lessons and hands-on learning centered around these
topics! 

Jessica Johnston
Social Studies Contact 

SOCIAL STUDIESSOCIAL STUDIES

March



Cafeteria News:

To view this month's breakfast and lunch menus just
click below:

Coconut Creek Elementary Menus

Our cafeteria sells additional items during lunchtime.  Ice Cream sales
occur on Wednesdays only and are sold for $1 each. A la carte items such
as milk, water, chips, and Rice Krispy Treats are available daily.  Students
can also pay a small amount of additional money to double the amount of
the main entree.
 

Parents, please add money to your student’s lunch account, so the lunch
line moves in a timely manner. Funds can be added by going to
www.myschoolapps.com 
Cash is also accepted but placing it on their account is more convenient. 

Do you have young children? 
Do you want free books?

To be eligible for New Worlds Reading, a child must be either a VPK student who is not yet meeting
age-appropriate standards according to FAST Star Early Literacy, or a K-5th grade student in a
Florida public or district-sponsored charter school who is not yet reading on grade level. If eligible,
children will receive 9 free books per year shipped between October and June. 📚

English: https://www.newworldsreading.com/fl/en/home.html?
eml=NWRI/print/20230405//txtl/BooksAndCooks/EvenstOngoing/QRCode/ 

Spanish: https://www.newworldsreading.com/fl/es/home.html?
eml=NWRI/print/20230505//other/BooksCooks-Spanish/Postcards/QRCode/ 

Haitian Creole: https://www.newworldsreading.com/fl/ht/home.html?
eml=NWRI/print/20230505//other/BooksCooks-HaitianCreole/Postcards/QRCode/

https://schools.mealviewer.com/school/CoconutCreekElementary
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.myschoolapps.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cbrian.kenney%40browardschools.com%7C111287f7adb84cca711808dbbea10a20%7Ceeacb5cb53704358a96aa3783c95d422%7C1%7C0%7C638313371088995757%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=c6cuRus5d1lG%2BbZKxd6QIYKjxrgwyg8FeNOts2vDey4%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.newworldsreading.com%2Ffl%2Fen%2Fhome.html%3Feml%3DNWRI%2Fprint%2F20230405%2F%2Ftxtl%2FBooksAndCooks%2FEvenstOngoing%2FQRCode%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cbrian.kenney%40browardschools.com%7C23abcefaf716419098a808dc32f210a4%7Ceeacb5cb53704358a96aa3783c95d422%7C1%7C0%7C638441262446869253%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=PoRP%2FoLLu%2FjOXGatfI5dt0zF8F09jHxkefbezI8yY3Q%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.newworldsreading.com%2Ffl%2Fen%2Fhome.html%3Feml%3DNWRI%2Fprint%2F20230405%2F%2Ftxtl%2FBooksAndCooks%2FEvenstOngoing%2FQRCode%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cbrian.kenney%40browardschools.com%7C23abcefaf716419098a808dc32f210a4%7Ceeacb5cb53704358a96aa3783c95d422%7C1%7C0%7C638441262446869253%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=PoRP%2FoLLu%2FjOXGatfI5dt0zF8F09jHxkefbezI8yY3Q%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.newworldsreading.com%2Ffl%2Fes%2Fhome.html%3Feml%3DNWRI%2Fprint%2F20230505%2F%2Fother%2FBooksCooks-Spanish%2FPostcards%2FQRCode%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cbrian.kenney%40browardschools.com%7C23abcefaf716419098a808dc32f210a4%7Ceeacb5cb53704358a96aa3783c95d422%7C1%7C0%7C638441262446877386%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ENXgCeoW1jwTf8WD8gwUa4iV2VVkpcwESRGoH%2FHbZjU%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.newworldsreading.com%2Ffl%2Fes%2Fhome.html%3Feml%3DNWRI%2Fprint%2F20230505%2F%2Fother%2FBooksCooks-Spanish%2FPostcards%2FQRCode%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cbrian.kenney%40browardschools.com%7C23abcefaf716419098a808dc32f210a4%7Ceeacb5cb53704358a96aa3783c95d422%7C1%7C0%7C638441262446877386%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ENXgCeoW1jwTf8WD8gwUa4iV2VVkpcwESRGoH%2FHbZjU%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.newworldsreading.com%2Ffl%2Fht%2Fhome.html%3Feml%3DNWRI%2Fprint%2F20230505%2F%2Fother%2FBooksCooks-HaitianCreole%2FPostcards%2FQRCode%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cbrian.kenney%40browardschools.com%7C23abcefaf716419098a808dc32f210a4%7Ceeacb5cb53704358a96aa3783c95d422%7C1%7C0%7C638441262446884501%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=k8KsqhZ0tGjuaCYupFdl41%2Br%2FoTlAwst1sEklAJtVxg%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.newworldsreading.com%2Ffl%2Fht%2Fhome.html%3Feml%3DNWRI%2Fprint%2F20230505%2F%2Fother%2FBooksCooks-HaitianCreole%2FPostcards%2FQRCode%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cbrian.kenney%40browardschools.com%7C23abcefaf716419098a808dc32f210a4%7Ceeacb5cb53704358a96aa3783c95d422%7C1%7C0%7C638441262446884501%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=k8KsqhZ0tGjuaCYupFdl41%2Br%2FoTlAwst1sEklAJtVxg%3D&reserved=0


KINDERGARTEN & 
FIRST GRADE

FIRST GRADE

Spring is almost here!
This month in Reading, students will
read and compare selections about
United States history and its
preservation to understand why it is
important to remember the past.
Students will grow their knowledge of
the past to understand the present
and plan for the future. We will also
be studying tools that people use,
such as timelines and maps to help
organize and understand events of
the past.
In Math, we are working on ordering
objects by length. Students will
compare and order the length of up to
three objects using direct and indirect
comparisons. Students will also be
measuring with a ruler. We will be
estimating the length of an object to
the nearest inch. We will also be
measuring the length of an object to
the nearest inch or centimeter. Please
make sure your child utilizes iReady at
home. Remember your child needs at
least two lessons per subject and 45
minutes per week.

It’s hard to believe that March is
already here! This month, we will be
learning about holidays and
celebrations, such as how we honor
some people who made positive
contributions to the world with a
special holiday. We will also be talking
about how we celebrate holidays with
food, parades, and/or being with
friends and family. We will discuss and
talk about multiculturalism and hope
to see you at our Multicultural Blast
Night on April 17th. We continue to
work on addition and subtraction.
Please work on iReady and read every
night at home for at least 20 minutes.
Thanks for all your support!. We
continue to work on addition and
subtraction. Please work on iReady and
read every night at home for at least
20 minutes. Thanks for all your
support! 

Happy Spring Break!

KINDERGARTEN



SECOND GRADE & 
THIRD GRADE

THIRD GRADE

Greetings, from the Third Grade Team,
We are currently working on Unit 7, in ELA,
Communities Then and Now. Our Essential
Question is: What is a community? We are
working on Topic 11 in Math, Fraction
Equivalence, and Comparison. The focus is to
use models to compare fractions that refer to
the same whole and have the same
denominator or numerator. In Science, we are
learning about Friction. Where can we find
friction in our everyday lives? Our current
Social Studies focus for March is Women’s
History Month.
This month, we are having an in-house
stemobile field trip with the Museum of
Discovery and Science.
Parents, please have students work on iReady
Reading and Math at home to complete the
lessons required for the next PAW Party on
March 20th. Students must have the required
lessons completed by March 13th. Please
make sure your child has headphones for the
computer. Headphones are mandatory to
complete the required lessons on the
computer.
Your partnership is vital to your child’s
success. Supporting our students with
homework, reading 20 minutes every day,
learning multiplication facts, and doing
iReady Reading and Math, at least, three times
per week, will assist them in becoming
proficient learners. Please check and clean
out the Green Folders daily. Review lessons
and assignments with your child to support
them in areas where they may be struggling.
Thanks for partnering with us.

Your Third Grade Team

Spring has arrived and students are
growing their learning! The 2nd grade
students will be reviewing the
Central Idea and Details in an
informational text. Students need to
read an informational text and find
the central idea based on details,
text features, and vocabulary.
Students will need to retell in their
own words using an informational
text using the central idea and
details. Reading daily will help
students read more fluently and
write about the text to enhance
comprehension. In Math, students
will be adding and subtracting within
1,000. Students will be using models
and drawings to show regrouping in
the tens and hundreds place value.
Practicing daily with adding and
subtracting within 1,000 can help
students with fluency. Thank you for
your continued support!

SECOND GRADE



FOUTH GRADE 

FOURTH GRADEFOURTH GRADE continued

Hello Fourth Grade Families!
In Reading, our next unit of study is
"Transcontinental Railroad." We are
kicking off our seventh unit in the
Benchmark Advance program. In our
seventh unit, we will read and
compare selections about the
construction and impact of the
transcontinental railroad to
understand how communities evolve.
We will be reading a variety of genres,
including informational texts, a
firsthand account, a diary entry, and
even song lyrics! This unit will allow
you and your child to discuss the
history of the United States while
examining how a country can change
over time.
In Math, Topic 11 focuses on
developing an understanding of
decimals and decimal notation by
connecting fractions and decimals.
Your child will work with and compare
decimals through the hundredth place
(0.00). They will understand how
equivalent fractions will be used to
add a fraction with a denominator of
10 and a fraction with a denominator
of 100.
In Science, we will learn about the
Forces of Motion & Seasonal Changes
of Florida's Organisms.

In Social Studies, students will learn
how technological advancements and
human settlement impact Florida's
growth.
For the PAW Party, students must
have passed nine reading and nine
math lessons at 67% or higher from
February 12- March 13. Students can
log in at home to work on lessons.
Students will get a prize ticket if they
receive 70% or higher on the Unit 6
Assessment or Topic 1-11 Cumulative
test. 
Homework: Students receive Reading,
Math, and Spelling homework each
week. Please check their homework
and review the concepts with them at
home.
Clever Login:
06number@my.browardschools.com,
and the password is the same as the
one used to log in at school.

The Everglades Holiday Park Field Trip
is on April 24. It will cost $32, and
lunch is included. Payments will ONLY
be online through
Estore.browardschools.com by March
31.

Kindly,
Your Fourth Grade Team



FIFTH GRADE & 
AUTISM SPECIAL PROGRAM

FIFTH GRADEFIFTH GRADE continued

It's hard to believe it's already March!
Our fifth graders are continuing to
work hard to make progress and to
prepare for the upcoming FAST tests
in May. Academic camps have been
underway for many of our grade 3-5
students. We are now working on
reviewing past science standards
including weather and we will be
learning about "The Solar System"
next. For the month, our students will
continue working in our reading series-
Benchmark Advance. We have
completed Unit 6 and we have now
started Unit 7: "Conflicts that Shaped
a Nation." We continue incorporating
reading/writing, science, and social
studies topics into our reading series.
Continue to work on multiplication
tables daily as we move on to Dividing
Fractions with Whole Numbers and
Geometry. We have learned about
several important African Americans
during Black History Month and are
working on our European country
projects for Multicultural Blast Night.
We have finished up our D.A.R.E.
program with Officer Wally and will be
writing our DARE essays. D.A.R.E.
graduation will be a part of the 5th
grade End-of-the-Year Ceremony in
June. 

Congratulations to all of our 5th graders
who met their iReady Reading and Math
goals and attended the PAW Party in
February. Please continue to encourage
your student to meet their weekly
iReady goals. Students should be
working on and passing two Reading and
two Math lessons a week. Please check
planners and take-home folders daily
for important information. 

Thank you for your continued support!

The Fifth Grade Team

Please look out for notifications as we
plan and prepare for activities as we
approach Autism Awareness Month in
April. These notifications will be sent
out during the months of March and
April. Our school has seven Autism
Special Program classes. Our staff and
students are excited to celebrate and
honor individuals with Autism as we
work to spread awareness and
acceptance!  

AUTISM SPECIAL PROGRAM



Kindergarten and First Grade students just
finished up their letter names. They made an
image out of each of their letters to create a
beautiful piece of art. Currently, they are
learning about an African American abstract
artist, Alma Thomas. She was known for her
broad paint strokes and her love of nature.
Second graders are finishing up their abstract
art using numbers, letters, and symbols in the
style of Jasper Johns. Third, fourth, and fifth
graders just completed a unit on printmaking.
Currently, we are beginning our unit on graphite
drawings. I can’t wait to see what they create.
Don’t forget to stop by the Coconut Creek
Community Center to see some of our student’s
artwork on display. Mark your calendar for our
Arts and Culture night on April 17th.

Art, PE, & ScienceNews
Art P.E.

Notes from Science Special

The Museum of Discovery and Science will be coming to CCES to delight and inform children in every class

with their FREE mobile planetarium throughout March! 

These are in-house field trips during the school day: KG 2/27, 1st 3/13, 2nd 3/14, 3rd 3/15, 4th 3/19, 5th 3/6

Here’s the lineup of highlights for content by grade level in science special:

Kindergarten: Patterns in the Sky

1st Grade: Fast and Slow Changes to Land

2nd Grade: Rocks

3rd Grade: Gravity

4th Grade: Forces and Seasonal Changes of FL Organisms

5th grade: The Water Cycle and the Solar System 

Chess Club

Chess Club players are continuing to practice on Tuesday mornings at 7:30 a.m.

Drama Club

Drama Club has been asked to participate in the Coconut Creek Zone Showcase on April 25th by doing a

preview of The Box. If your child is in Drama Club, please ask for the flyer that was sent home as a reminder.

Science

Students at Coconut Creek Elementary are
staying active! We are kicking off the American
Heart Association Kids Heart Challenge on 
March 4th - 15th, 2024

Students and staff are excited to care for their
hearts and minds, help kids with special hearts,
and learn lifesaving Hands-Only CPR!
 
If you haven’t joined our Kids Heart Challenge
team yet, get started today! We need your help to
reach our goal of 100% of families completing
Finn’s Mission! Register: Download the free AHA
Schools app or visit heart.org/schools.
Complete Finn’s Mission: Complete all 7 steps
and be entered to win two Super Bowl tickets for
the 2025 game!

http://heart.org/schools


https://eprovesurveys.advanc-
ed.org/surveys/#/action/246161/p568

https://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/246161/p568
https://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/246161/p568
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Coconut Creek Elementary
Traffic Pattern

KG, 1st, & ESE only

It is recommended that ALL TRAFFIC enter and exit using the traffic signal at NW
43rd Ave

Follow green information signs to designated Student Drop Off/Pick-Up areas

Left turns are NOT PERMITTED during school drop off/pick-up from NW 45 Avenue,
Southbound to Coconut Creek Blvd, and the school 2nd-5th Grade drop off area.

Right, turns are NOT PERMITTED during school drop-off and pick-up from NW 45th
Avenue, Northbound to Coconut Creek Blvd.

The School Zone speed limit is 15 mph during drop-off and pick-up hours

Traffic laws will be strictly enforced by the Coconut Creek Police Department

No vehicle should stand/park on NW 45th Avenue











Incoming Kindergartners and Their
Parents or Guardians To Join Us for
Coconut Creek Elementary’s Annual

Kindergarten Round Up. 

 
Please Join Us 

Monday, March 11th at 9:00 a.m. 
for an informative presentation regarding
the upcoming 2024 – 2025 school year. 

Students enrolling in Kindergarten must be age 5 or older on or
before September 1st. Students attending a Broward County Public

School for the first time will need to bring the following to his/her
assigned school when registering:

Two documents showing proof of residence
A Certificate of Immunization (HRS Form 680) which is
available from a private physician or the Broward Health
Department
Proof of medical examination during the last 12 months
Kindergarten and First Grade students must also present a birth
certificate to show proof of age.
A copy of the last report card, if applicable 




